
     

 

 
 LOOK SMART, THINK SMART, BE SMART. 

                                          The Northfield St Nicholas way !                                                   

          
  

  
 

  REAch2 Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales with company number 08452281. Registered Office Address: 
Henhurst Ridge Primary Academy, Henhurst Ridge, Burton-Upon-Trent DE13 9TQ; VAT Number: 220886215 

Northfield St. Nicholas Primary Academy 
St Margaret’s Road, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR32 4HN                        

℡: 01502 563528 
8: office@nsnacademy.com 
:: www.nsnacademy.com 

   Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. J. Catchpole                                                                            Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. T. Freeman 

Headteacher: Mr. I. W. Owens  
 
 
 Dear Parents/Carers,                                          Tuesday 17th March 2020  Please be aware that in response to the changing situation concerning Coronavirus we have been advised to postpone/curtail certain events that were planned:   

• Celebration Assemblies 
• Story Cafes 
• SEND parents evening (26/3/20) 
• Y2 Indian Banquet (26/3/20) 
• End of topic parent assembly’s 
• Sports tournaments with other schools 
• Parents Evening due to be scheduled for after Easter. 
• Planned Y6 residential scheduled for the Summer Term is cancelled. 
• The current planned y2 trip to a farm (25/3/20) is currently under review  From Thursday 19th March, our regular hot school lunches will be replaced with a basic packed lunch service until further notice. This decision follows limited staffing in response to the Government’s latest advice and measures.   The packed lunch service has been commissioned from a local bakery. It includes a sandwich, dried fruit, yoghurt, water, and a range of dessert choices such as cookie, muffin, smoothie or lolly. Please book this through the office in the usual way to hot school lunches. Tomorrow’s last hot lunch will be Sausage, Mashed Potato and Beans, with a vegetarian option, and then from Thursday the packed lunch service will commence. During this time it would be helpful for those parents/carers who are able to provide their children with their own packed lunch to do so. Once we are able to resume hot school lunches we will update you.  We apologise for inconvenience caused but are sure you appreciate we need to follow guidance given to us in order to keep everyone safe. 
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   Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. J. Catchpole                                                                            Deputy Headteacher: Mrs. T. Freeman 

Headteacher: Mr. I. W. Owens     Please ensure that your latest contact information has been updated in our office to ensure we can effectively communicate with you wherever possible via text message.   Please let the office know if you are unable to receive texts so we can ensure we have another way to keep you up to date during this uncertain time.  Many thanks    Mr I W Owens Headteacher     


